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The Title VI Coordinator is required to establish, monitor, and report on program 
goals and accomplishments on an annual basis. The annual Title VI Goals and 
Accomplishments Report will be made available to the public on the program’s 
website: www.sandiego.gov/TitleVI. 

The City of San Diego’s first full annual report will cover the period from July 1, 2023 
through June 30, 2024 (Fiscal Year 2024). To date, program accomplishments 
include: 

• The Compliance Department assumed responsibilities of the Title VI Program 
on July 1, 2023. 

• The Compliance Department updated program information for the public 
(website, public notice, complaint form). 

• The Compliance Department developed the City’s Title VI Implementation 
Plan and posted it on the program’s website. 

• The Compliance Department developed Title VI training materials for City 
managers, supervisors, and staff. 

Program goals for Fiscal Year 2024 include: 

1. Deliver Title VI training to City employees. 

2. Work with City department liaisons to ensure the City’s Title VI Notice to the 
Public is posted in all of the City’s public facilities. 

3. Work with City departments to include the necessary Title VI assurances in 
City contract documents and agreements for federally funded projects. 

4. Work with relevant City departments to develop a Language Access Plan for 
the City that complies with Title VI requirements. 

This report will be updated after the conclusion of the current fiscal year to reflect 
program activities through June 30, 2024. 
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